Report of the Maintenance Committee held on Monday 19 August 1996 in the Community Centre at 8pm.

Present: IL Davis HM Smith SJ Snaith EY Wakeling and the clerk SJ Daniels

A schedule for grass cutting and weed spraying throughout the village for 1997 was discussed and agreed. The clerk to prepare for September meeting.

Noted that:-

The contractor to use own equipment on recreation grounds.

Weed spraying of recreation grounds to be included on schedule - MCC to negotiate an amount of money to MPC to cover this work.

It was suggested that as part of the verges' maintenance MPC's contractor also cut a strip approximately 1 metre wide from the A10/A14 interchange and down the slip road into the village.

The following points were discussed:-

DREPC to be asked to control rabbits at cemetery.

Noted that shrub/tree replacements needed at Humphries Way open space.

Responsibility for play areas on two recreation grounds to be clarified.

ILD had asked L Sandford to draw up a plan for a path similar to those in the Country Park to be laid from the garage adjacent to the Community Centre store to the Country Park entrance.

The meeting ended at 9.10pm.